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Hello PaSGNA Members, 


With spring just around the corner this is a great time to dust off all the cobwebs and get excited about our awesome specialty!
This month highlights Colorectal Cancer awareness and the hardworking dedicated staff providing the care. 

Happy GI Nurses and Associates Week…..Please send me all the ways you all are celebrating. (Remember to download all the different templates to celebrate on the SGNA website) 
As you may have heard, as of April 20th, the SGNA will no longer be accepting applications for contact hours. I am looking into other accredited organizations that will be a good fit for the PaSGNA. You will still be able to apply through the ABCGN for GI specific hours.

Remember to always strive for Excellence!

Fondly, Pam

